OASIS ebXMLRegistry Technical Committee 

Meeting via Teleconference Call, 8-January-2004 

Kathryn Breininger called the meeting to order at 13:30pm PST, and opened the meeting with roll-call, which began with the following participants. 

Attendance: 

Zack Alexander Individual member 

Kathryn Breininger Boeing Company 

Joe Chiusano Booz Allen Hamilton 

Peter Kacandes Adobe 

Mike Kirkwood Individual member 

Paul Macias LMI 

Monica Martin Sun Microsystems 

Carl Mattocks Individual member (CheckMi) 

Farrukh Najmi Sun Microsystems 

Nikola Stojanovic RosettaNet  


Apologies : Duane


Minutes of prior meeting 

Prior meeting minutes, accepted. 



Note: TC will expect members to have read the minutes for the prior meeting in advance of the meeting. Unless specifically motioned for, the minutes for the prior meeting will not be read aloud during the meeting. Minutes will be posted to the OASIS team resource area. 



Meeting Agenda 

Kathryn Breininger referred us to the agenda for the meeting. 

SCM SC approved:

The co-chairs of the Semantic Content Management Sub-Committee (separately) stated that the formation of this was an exciting event. Kathryn reported that a request to establish web facilities for the SCM SC had been issued.

E-GOV Liaison: 
Farrrukh reported that Eliot Christian produced ‘Search Service’ discussion papers that identified z39.5 as a referential standard. He also noted that the related SRWU specification may be a useful start-point for future ebXMLRegistry meetings that would discuss providing that type of capability.

Additionally, it was reported that the e-GOV group had commenced discussions on ‘Harmonization of Taxonomies’. and that the SCM SC members may use that material as input into their own work.

Finally, he noted that DW had an e-GOV action item related to ‘the role of Registry’ 

Open Forum 2004 (China):

Kathryn reported back that an organizer of the Open Forum 2004 thought it unlikely that support funding would be available to participants.

OASIS Symposia:

The group was polled for their interest in attending  F2F / Joint Meetings at the OASIS Symposia. Given that there is a high level of interest Kathryn will assess the potential of other TC’s being there.

The group also discussed some possible Topics that could be the subject of 30-minute presentations at the symposia. Those offered included ‘ State of the Union for the groups work ‘, ‘Security of Information’. It was agreed to discuss further.

XML Europe:

Kathryn asked about possible attendance at  XMLEurope 2004 and a few reported that there was some interest.

Query Sub-Committee:

Carl reported that the discussions on forming a Query Sub-Committee became the catalyst of the newly formed Semantic Content Management SC once it was realized that the management of RDF and Ontological structures are key factors.

Tri-Fold :

Kathryn reported that other OASIS TC’s are being encouraged to produce a Tri-Fold that provides a summary of their work. She noted that every TC should also publish  FAQs . 



Closing Notes and Announcements 

Kathryn noted our next meeting in two weeks time and asked for items for the agenda


Meeting adjourned at 3.00  PST. 



Next Meeting: January 22  1.30 pm PST 



Minutes respectfully submitted, Carl Mattocks CHECKMi 



